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Chevron

Charyl A, Cameron 4051 Broad Street, Ste, 230
Property Specialist San Luis Obispo, CA 53401
Tl 80S 546-53840
Fax 805 S46-€800
cacamara@chevron.com

May 7, 2009

RECEIVED

Mark Watrous-Heyliger
y Alameda County Environmental Health 2:32 pm, Mar 16, 2017

Graphics, Aris & Presentations
P.O. Box 425953
San Francisco, CA ¢4142

Re:  Chevron Site #306799
5815 Murket Street, Qakland, CA

Dear Mr. Watrous-Heyliger:

T am ia receipt of you letter dated April 24, 2009 to Ms. Kelly Esters of Chevron requesting the
environmental cigarup status of the referenced site. Your letter has been forwarded to me lor
response,

In 2006, Mr, Toan Nguyen requested Chevron perform a site investigation at his property located
at the referonced address. A Site Investigation Workplan was preparcd and Chevron conducted a
subsurface investigation. A Subsurface Investigation Report documented the work performed
including the installation of soil borings and wells. Tn addition, an Addendum to Subsurface Site
Invesligation was preparcd, This documented the development and sampling of the wells. Both
reporis were provided to Mr. Nguyen.

In accordance with established reporting guidelines and procedures, the Subsurface Investigation
Report and Addendum to Subsurface Investigation Report were submitied to the Oakland Fire
Department for revicw and further guidance.

Chevron has made several attempts to contact the Oakland Fire Department to inquire about the
status of review. To date, we have not received a response. Chevron has also contacted the
Alameda County Environmental Health Department in an effort to determiné the stalus of
review. The contact information tor the Oakland Fire Department is:

QOakland Fite Department

Hazardous Waste Vanagement Department
250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Suite 3341
Qakland, CA 94612

Leroy Griffin (510) 238-7759

Keith Matthew (510) 238-2396

Jesse Coopers (510) 238-7034
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Chevron can not proceed until further guidance is received from the appropriate oversight
ageney. IFyou have avy qusstions, please do not hesitate to contact mc at (805) 546-6940.
Sincerely,

A |
/M// it

' g.hé'fyl A. Camicron

oo Tani Robb, Chevron



